
The State of New Hampshire 

Department of Environmental Services 

Robert R. Scott, Commissioner 

Ms. Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 

February 10, 2020 

RE: IR 20-004 Investigation into Rate Design Standards for Electric Vehicle Charging 
Stations and Electric Vehicle Time of Day Rates 

Dear Director Howland: 

Please add Rebecca Ohler, NHDES Technical Services Bureau Administrator, at 
rebecca.ohler@des.nh.gov, and Chris Skoglund, NHDES Climate and Energy Program Manager, 
at christopher.skoglund@des.nh.gov, to the service list for docket IR 20-004 as the 
department's co-representative to this docket. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Craig A. Wright 
Director, Air Resources Division 

Enclosure 

cc. Docket No. IR 20-004 Service List 
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